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Important Notice to  
All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

 

Disaster Financial Assistance Program Changes – 
Information Webinars 

 
Manitoba is making changes to its Disaster Financial Assistance (DFA) Program. Details on the 
DFA changes can be found on Manitoba’s Proposed Regulations website at 
https://engagemb.ca/hub-page/manitoba-regulatory-accountability. All Manitobans can provide 
comment on the draft regulation until April 25, 2025. 
 
Manitoba EMO will be hosting webinars to help local authorities understand program changes 
and how they can provide feedback on the draft regulation. Topics covered will include key 
changes, payments, building resilience, and supports that will help you administer DFA.  
 
The content will be the same for each webinar so we recommend you only sign up for one 
using the webinar links below. 
 

 Option 1: Monday, April 7, 2025 at 10:30 am 
 Option 2: Friday, April 11, 2025 at 9:00 am 
 Option 3: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 at 2:00 pm 

 
Manitoba EMO will also be hosting targeted webinars for agricultural producers, businesses, 
non-profit organizations and Manitoba homeowners/tenants. Please feel free to share the 
information in the attached flyer through your social media channels, include it in your 
newsletter or in post it in your municipal office.  
 
If you have questions about the DFA program, please contact dfa@gov.mb.ca.   
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